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Question:  

 

Are exemptions to the GP co-payment being considered for people with mental health issues?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

It is not possible to identify in Medicare data whether a person has a mental health issue.     

 

However, there are some specific items associated with mental health assessment, 

management and treatment, such as visits to a psychiatrist or a psychologist and GP mental 

health items, for example for a GP consultation to prepare or review a mental health care 

plan.  These Medicare Benefits Schedule items are not included in the patient contribution 

measure.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


